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A message for Year 1 from the School Nursing Team 
If your child is in Year 1 and due to have their hearing test this 

year, this will not take place due to Covid 19 restrictions.  
 

Please feel free to contact us to discuss any concerns you have or 
access our website: www.royalwolverhampton.nhs.uk/services/

service-directory-a-z/0-19-service/   
 

Yours Sincerely, Ashmore Park School Nursing Team. 

Important Dates 

 October: Black History Month celebrations within school (see page 1 for more details). 

                    Harvest festival celebrations within school. 

  As we cannot currently invite parents/carers into school due to Covid 19 restrictions, we   

  will be sharing  and celebrating your child’s experiences through the newsletter and the school website.  

 HALF TERM: Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October 

 INSET DAY:  Monday 2nd November. School closed to pupils  

 15.12.20– Reception-Year 6– Flu Vaccinations. 

 School  Photos 

Our annual school photos have 
been postponed and will, this year, 
take place during the latter end of 

the Spring Term.    

We will provide 
you with more 

information nearer 
the time. 

Polite Request... 
We appreciate that we have been experiencing rainier weather recently, but 

please ensure that you do not gain shelter under the canopy areas around school, 
in particular, outside the main office. Social distancing cannot be maintained and 

it blocks the exit where some children are being released from.  

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 2nd October 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Black History Month 2020 

October is upon us and it is time to celebrate the achievements, 

examples, influences and inspiration of black people on the United 

Kingdom and across the rest of the world. Each year group has chosen 

an area or individual to investigate, to help secure our British Values! 

Nursery: ‘Handa’s Surprise’ (Eileen Brown).  The focus will be on African 

animals and food (particularly fruit). 

Reception: My World, Your World (Melanie Walsh), identifying the 

richness of our similarities and differences. 

Year One: Mary Seacole.  A contemporary of  Florence Nightingale, the 

children will be researching and compiling a timeline of her life and achievements. 

Year Two: Barack Obama. An investigation into  the  life of a man who 

broke more than the one mould, when he became the 44th President of 

the U.S.A. 

Year Three: Diana Ross. The life and music of the ‘working-class’ girl later 

named ‘Female Entertainer of the Century’ (American Billboard 1976)! 

Year Four: Bob Marley. ‘The man, the music, the legacy (and influence)’. The song ‘3 

Little Birds’ and how it inspires the world in the present times is also a focus! 

Year Five: The ‘Windrush’ generation, the Notting Hill Carnival and 

the varied artists, influences and genre of black music, from the Blues 

through Ska to Reggae. 

Year Six:  A focus on the biographies of influential black people 

across the world (e.g. Rosa Parks, Nelson Mandela) and what black 

music teaches us about black history!  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
http://www.royalwolverhampton.nhs.uk/services/service-directory-a-z/0-19-service/
http://www.royalwolverhampton.nhs.uk/services/service-directory-a-z/0-19-service/


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week for doing 

something special during that week. It may be related to their 

work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes to learning . 

                    This week’s ECO Award goes to …  

Coming soon …  

Two’s Provision AM 

Carter T 

Two’s Provision PM 

Oscar D 

Nursery AM  

Harrison G 

Nursery PM  

Jaxon M 

RCR 

Kyra M 

REP 

Louis W 

1HH 

Jasleen K 

1DL 

Tegan B 

2LT  

Olivia H     

2SB 

Maiya—Rae J   

3RK 

Scarlett G 

3SW 

 Lacie W 

4SR 

Ellie G 

4CF  

Rose E 

5SD 

Lily W 

5MJ 

Amelia S 

6MM 

Daniel C 

6LC 

Alesha L 

  

Nursery  

am –  Blossom H 

pm —  Daya K 

Reception 

RCR –  Ashlyn T 

REP –  Mya B 

Year 1  

1HH –  Mason H 

1DL– Lyla G 

Year 2  

2LT— Mann P 

2SB –   Luke W 

Year 3 

3RK– Lilly-May W 

3SW– Oscar T 

Year 4 

4SR – Jeevan B 

4CF— Saajan D 

Year 5  

5SD – Rhiannon T 

5MJ— Cameron S 

Year 6  

6MM –  Mia-Louise C 

6LC – Laurie B 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  

REP with 99.3%                

       attendance  

Key Stage Two 

 Highest attenders were 

3RK with 99.2%  

attendance  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 95% 

Nursery  

am –  Isla J 

pm — Franki M 

Reception 

RCR –  Austin M 

REP –  Simran W 

Year 1  

1HH –  Cole T 

1DL–  Amara S 

Year 2  

2LT— Navdeep G M 

2SB— Madison L 

Year 3 

3RK– Thomas R 

3SW – Sophie S 

Year 4 

4SR – Layton A 

4CF— Raj W 

Year 5  

5SD – Bradley T 

5MJ— Daisy R 

Year 6  

6MM –  Kai T 

6LC – Cole C 

Mathematician of the Week 


